docket Nos. 50-266 and 50-301

Wisconsin Electric Power Company
ATTN: Mr. C. W. Fay

Assistant Vice President
7231 West Michigar Street
Post Office Box 2046
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53201

Gentlemen:

Your letter of November 23, 1982, paid the fees requested in our October 29, 1982
letter, except that a single Class I fee (in lieu of two Class I fees) was paid
for your September 30, 1982 application on Point Beach Unit Nos. 1 and 2. We
accept your basis for not remitting the additionally requested Class I fee and
thank you for bringing this matter to our attention.

Sincerely,

Reba M. Diggs

Facilities Program Coordinator
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration
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